Washington State
'7’ Department of Transportation

October 1, 2018

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St. Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Attention: Chelsea Benner, Staff Planner

Subject: SD-18-00002, Vantage Shoreline Substantial Development
[-90 Exit 136 vicinity

We have reviewed the proposed project. We previously commented on this project in our letter
dated August 8, 2006. Those comments remain valid. The revised proposal will not significantly
alter this project and we have no additional comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this proposal. If you have any
questions regarding these comments, please contact Jacob Prilucik at (509) 577-1635.

Sincerely,—

. /4(& 4/ §

‘l{aul GonseEh, -P.E.
Planning Engineer
PG: jjp/mnk

cc: SR 90, File #7 (2006)
Harry Nelson, Area 1 Maintenance Superintendent
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